

2020-01-20 TWS Meeting notes

Date

20 Jan 2020

Attendees & Representation

- [Casey Cain](#)
- [Tejas Nevrekar](#)
- [Robert Varga](#)
- [Abhijit Kumbhare](#)
- [Manoj Chokka](#)
- [Thanh Ha \(zxiiro\)](#)
- [Venkatrangan Govindarajan](#)
- [Unknown User \(kowsalyachandru\)](#)

Agenda

- Start the Recording
- Show the [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items (all, **9:00-9:05 am**)
- General Topics
 - [Lightly.io](#)
- Releases
- Any Other Topics

Minutes

Lightly.io

- Manoj asked for Robert for a proposal for Integration into ODL
- RV said that he will but he wants the community to discuss how to integrate without his opinion affecting the ideas.
- Detailed requirements should be stated and deciding what we need from Lightly.

Action Items

- ✓ Casey Cain Abhijit Kumbhare to migrate Project Proposals to the new wiki
- ✓ Tejas Nevrekar Expand on the NETCONF use case using Lighty.
- ✓ Tejas Nevrekar Evaluate the NETCONF use case for the Lighty objection points.
- ✓ Manoj Chokka to start a email conversation on scaling NETCONF containers.